
 
 

 

Deana Baptiste (PHD, MPH) joined the ACS in 2013, and 

currently serves as an Epidemiologist & Director of Cancer 
Screening Guideline Development in the Department of Cancer 
Prevention and Early Detection. Her primary role is that of a 

methodologist for the development of ACS’s cancer screening 
guidelines. Dr. Baptiste recently co-authored a series of 
guidance documents on safely resuming cancer screening 

during COVID-19.  
 

Webinar: Breast & Cervical Cancer Screening 
During the COVID-19 Pandemic  
 

Thursday, Dec. 3, 12 – 1pm CST  

Experts warn of more late stage diagnoses and cancer deaths due to screening delays 
caused by the pandemic. This webinar will describe the impact of COVID-19 on breast & 
cervical cancer screening in MN, ND, and SD, as well as the American Cancer Society’s 
latest guidance for safely resuming & promoting screening.  
 

 
Intended Audience: 

 
• Physicians, NPs, PAs 

• Nurses 
• Quality Improvement 

• Communications & 
Marketing 

 

 

Questions? 
 

Contact Matt Flory  
at matt.flory@cancer.org                                    

or by phone at  
651-335-8926 

 

 
REGISTER 

HERE 

https://www.acs4ccc.org/acs-guidance-on-cancer-screening-during-covid-19/
mailto:matt.flory@cancer.org
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJElf--uqzojHde-9YaXkC-OYlMlbrAsEGE5
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJElf--uqzojHde-9YaXkC-OYlMlbrAsEGE5

